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6th September 2018                                        

 

Following our very successful family trip to see “Snow White” last year, we have again 

organised a pantomime trip to see “Aladdin” at the Pavilion Theatre in Worthing on 

Friday 30th November starting at 7pm. 

 

We have reserved 200 seats for the show that will be available at a bargain price of 

£12.00 each for children and adults. To secure this low price we must pay for the 

tickets before 30th September so all requests will need to be back in school by Friday, 

21st September. 

 

If you would like to reserve some tickets please complete the slip below and return it 

to school together with your payment in a named envelope. Cheques should be payable 

to Eastbrook Primary Academy and tickets will be allocated on a first come first served 

basis and will be available nearer the time. Payment may also be made on Parent Pay. 

 

All children must be accompanied by a grown up and should meet at the theatre in time 

for the performance. Transport is not provided and it will therefore be necessary for 

you to make your own way to and from the theatre. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Sherlock  

Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Eastbrook Primary Academy 
Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock            

Tel: 01273 874050                    

Fax: 01273 874058                     

Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk   

Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk    

           

        

 

 Aladdin  Friday 30th November 

 

Name………………………………………………………….…                 Class …………………… 

 

 I would like ………….. tickets for “Aladdin “on Friday 30th November at 7.00pm 

and enclose £…………………………….. in payment, tickets £12.00 each. 

 I will make my own way to the theatre and accompany my child at all times. 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………Parent/Carer 

Please return to the office 

mailto:office@eastbrook.w-susse
http://www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk/

